

12th January 2018

Dear Parents / Carers,

Your child has been selected to take part in a Dance Festival on Tuesday 6^{th} February 2018. It will take place at the Galtres Centre, Easingwold during school time. Children in years 1, 3 and 5 will go in the morning and return for lunch. Children in years 2, 4 and 6 will go after lunch and return to school at 3.30pm. We are asking for a contribution of £3.70 per child, to cover transport costs and the entrance fee to the festival.

Your child will need to bring their PE kit, water bottle and trainers to school that day.

Please can you complete the attached reply slip, return it to the school office and pay via ParentPay no later than Friday 26^{th} January 2018.

Yours sincerely		
Miss Gloag		
Year 2 teacher		
×		
<u> </u>	Dance Festival at Galtres Centre, via ParentPay.	
Name	(Parent/Carer)	
Signed	(Parent/Carer)	